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The Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office is accredited by the 

Commission for Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation 
“The Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office provides equal access and equal 

opportunity in employment and services and does not discriminate” 

Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office is accepting requests for proposals for the following services:   

Security Cameras  

All proposals must be received by end of business June 15, 2016 to be considered for evaluation. Incomplete 

proposals will be returned. Proposals received after June 15, 2016 will not be considered. 

Basic requirements to be included in each proposal are listed below. 

Send proposals via U.S. mail or email to: 

Captain Paul Abbott 

Director, Information Technology 

Okaloosa County Sheriff's Office 

50 2nd Street  

Shalimar, FL 32579 

pabbott@sheriff-okaloosa.org 

 

Job site: 

- Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office  

Headquarters Building 

50 2nd Street 

Shalimar, FL 32548 

- Work to be done during normal business hours, M-F, 8-5 

Material Requirements: 

Avigilon IP HD camera system or equivalent 

- HD Video NVR (rack mounted) with at least 10TB of storage applicable licensing (expandable license 

capability) 

- 24 port POE GB switch 

- 13 - 3MP vandal resistant dome cameras w/2.8-3.0mm lens and IR (exterior) 

- 6 - 2MP indoor in ceiling domes w/2.8-3.0mm lens 

- 1- UPS, minimum 1000 watt (rack mounted) 

- The ability for remote viewing 

Labor and materials necessary to install all equipment, run cables in a sealed conduit, test the system and 

certify it as operational. 

Sheriff’s Office to provide IT support, rack space and LAN connection. 


